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I am against this program and have not spoken with one single taxpayer that thinks this is a wise
plan. The average citizen cannot afford to purchase an electric vehicle and the electrical grid can not
support the demands placed on it to recharge them. Additionally, the increase in gas tax to fund this
program make it even harder for families to put food on the table and fuel in the tank to be able to
get to work each day. Listen to your constituents. These are the people who you vowed to serve, yet
who get hurt the most. Sincerely, Dave Niederstadt


